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Position Statement 
 

Right of Conscience 
 

Pharmacists have the moral and legal responsibility to refuse to dispense a prescription that, in the 
pharmacist's judgment might be harmful to the patient, either directly or indirectly. Therefore, the Board 
of Directors of CPFI supports the right of all pharmacists to refuse to dispense a prescription that goes 
against their moral conscience. 
 
No regulatory authority should be allowed to force a pharmacist to dispense a prescription against his/her 
best judgment or refer a patient to another healthcare provider. Likewise, a pharmacist should not engage 
in any activity that impairs a patient from seeking care from another provider. 
 
Furthermore, the Board acknowledges the responsibility of Christian pharmacists to follow Biblical 
principles including the sanctity of life and life begins at the time of conception. Therefore, CPFI 
supports the right of Christian pharmacists, based upon Biblical principles and their moral convictions, 
to exercise their conscience within the realm of professional practice. 
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